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Provider Claim (Issue/Update) Notification 

Notification Date: 12/22/2022 
 

To:    All Providers 

From:   MDwise Provider Relations 
Subject:  HIP Fee Schedule Issue 

Effective Date: 12/22/2022 

 

 

Summary 

MDwise identified a fee schedule issue that occurred in July which caused HIP claims to price inaccurately. 

This issue was identified 10/16/2022 and was resolved 11/19/2022, however HIP claims processed between 

7/1/2022 - 11/18/2022 will need to be reprocessed. 
 

Impact 

MDwise is in the process of adjusting 320,000 claims that were paid outside the expected HIP reimbursement 

rate and targeting to have all these claims reprocessed by 3/31/2023. If you have HIP claims during this period 

that processed inaccurately, there is no further action needed from you. 
 

If you need additional information at any time, please contact MDwise Provider Relations at 317-822-7300 

option 1 or your dedicated Provider Relations Representative.  
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